
Attention: Prospective Students for the GA Tech 
Distance Calculus Program for 2013-2014 

 
 
As we start looking ahead to the Distance Calculus Program next year, I wanted to make you 
aware of our upcoming event, as well as some changes to the application process. This 
information can also be found on our website at www.admission.gatech.edu/distancecalculus. 
   
  
Prospective Student Meeting 

 The Prospective Student Meeting will be on Tuesday, April 30, at 7pm. If you have not 
already heard from your county coordinator, she will likely be in touch shortly to help 
determine which schools will be hosting the prospective student meeting. Like in previous 
years, this meeting will be a video conference and will use the same technology that the 
class, itself, uses. 

 

 We’re beginning to post a list of schools that have confirmed they will be hosting the 
meeting on our website. If your school will be hosting, please just shoot me an e-mail and 
I’ll get you added to the list! 

  
 
Changes to 2013-14 Application Process 

 The online application will be available from May 15 – June 15. This is because students will 
be required to upload a copy of their transcript/report card that includes high school grades 
through Spring semester directly to the online application.  

 

 We recommend students request a transcript from their high school with Fall 2012 grades 
before the end of the school year and upload this document along with their Spring 2013 
report card to the online application. We will discuss this further during the Prospective 
Student Meeting. High schools are no longer required to send transcripts to Georgia Tech 
for applicants to the Distance Calculus Program. 

   
 
Thank you and please contact us if you or your students have any questions! 
  
Ashley Brooks 
Assistant Director 
Office of Undergraduate Admission 
Georgia Institute of Technology 
Atlanta, GA 30332-0320 
404.385.6149 
ashley.brooks@admission.gatech.edu 
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